



To the National Handball Federations of Europe
To the Women's Clubs participating in the EHF competitions 2017/18

Attn.: President/Secretary General/Managing Director

Vienna, 28 March 2017

Subject: 2018 EHF Young Coaches Workshop

Dear Handball Friends,

In our efforts to develop the area of women's handball in Europe, the EHF Women's Handball Board (WHB) are very interested in initiating opportunities for women involved in Handball, in order to expand their knowledge and expertise and to increase the number of competent women in key positions; our ultimate aim being to support and strengthen women's handball and to promote female leadership.

Therefore, one of the WHB's main objectives is to recruit and encourage the current elite female players to remain within handball at the end their playing career, through specifically tailored educational opportunities, aimed at enhancing their skills for the roles such as coaches, delegates, referees and sports managers. These role models would inspire the future generations of handball players, to take up and remain within our sport because of the potential career pathways created.

The European Handball Federation, upon the initiative of the WHB, will invite 7 female coaches to take part in the "2018 EHF Young Coaches Workshop", which will take place in Szczyrk, POL from 3-8 June 2018.

For your information, please find attached the invitation letter and the workshop programme inclusive registration form. The WHB is delighted to announce that 100% of the course fee and accommodation costs will be subsidized by the EHF with nominations being subject to EHF approval.

Please, note that due to capacity, the number of participants is limited. Registrations will be treated according to selection criteria and/or on a "first come – first served" basis.

SELECTION CRITERIA:

- Female coach with basic experience of handball coaching, no older than 33 years (Please note that only 1 participant can register per National Federation either female or male)
- A current CV highlighting achievements in handball
- Strong knowledge of the English language; application to be completed in English
- Availability and agreement to undertake promotional activities and related interviews as well as contribution of personal stories and involvement in EHF summer camps in the future
- Provision of the final report

Please send the registration of your National Federation or Club together with the current CV of the candidate to <u>cuderman@eurohandball.com</u> not later than Wednesday, 18 April 2018.

Best regards,

EUROPEAN HANDBALL FEDERATION

Sign. Nodjialem Myaro Chairwoman Women's Handball Board Alenka Cuderman Women's Handball Coordinator